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9TH February 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

CLASSES 8.1 AND 8.2 

 

As part of the Treetops Environmental Awareness Week, we have the opportunity for your child’s class to visit Call 
of the Wild Zoo on the 17th April 2024. 

We will leave school shortly after the morning registers and travel by school mini bus and will be back to school in 
time for the normal home time arrangements. All students will require a packed lunch (no sweets/fizzy drinks 
please). 

In order to make this trip possible, we require a contribution of £8.50 from parents. This covers the cost of entrance 
to the zoo as well as a nominal donation towards fuel costs to and from the venue. This is payable in the payments 
section of your School Gateway App. 

Payment should be received by Friday 1st March. These trips are only possible if we receive sufficient parental 
contribution and without such, it may not go ahead.  

If your child is entitled to free school meals and you would like the school to provide a packed lunch ,please inform 
his/her form tutor. We may be able to assist free school meal pupils with the cost of this trip in exceptional 
circumstances. Please contact the school office to discuss this in more detail. 

Yours sincerely 

 
Ms V Churchman 
Coordinator of Treetops Environmental Awareness Week 

 


